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PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

From: Hunt County Judge 

Date: 5/6/2020, 8:00pm 

Re: New Positive COVID-19 Test Result in Hunt County 

One new positive test result for COVID-19 has been reported in 
Hunt County. The Hunt County Health Department completed an 
initial investigation and determined that the individual in question 
resides in Hunt County.  The general information for the patient is 
as follows:  

Tracked Case #54 – Female, aged 18-30, ZIP Code 75474, 
recovering at home. 

This will replace the previous Tracked Case #54 reported yesterday 
(Female, aged 50-64, ZIP Code 75189).  After additional 
investigation, contact tracers with the County Health Department 
determined that specific individual no longer resides in Hunt 
County. Her case has been transferred to Dallas County for 
monitoring, and the relevant state and local agencies have been 
notified. 

Each morning, the County will release and post on its website a new 
set of numbers and charts showing the total number of cases, 
including the status and ZIP Codes of those cases. The state’s 
website includes a map which may be accessed at 
“dshs.state.tx.us/coronavirus” by clicking on the “Texas Case 
Counts” link. 

 


